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[78] From: JFULLER at dentistry-po 3/9/92 8:24AM (2983 bytes: 47 ln) 
To: BIRDCNTR@ARIZVM1.BITNET at INTERNET, JFULLER 
Subject: IOWA BIRDLINE:3/9/92 
nn nnn = Message Contents ------------------------------- 

Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 3/9/92 
Very early sightings last week, triggered by the spring 
weather included a BARN SWALLOW in Tama County, and a 
YELLOWLEGS (Sp.) in Louisa County. Other early migrants 
reported for the first time this spring included TURKEY 
VULTURE, EASTERN PHOEBE, BLUE-WINGED TEAL, and FOX SPARROW. 
Other highlights were CINNAMON TEAL at two locations, a 
SNOWY OWL in the southwest, and a WHITE-WINGED CROSSBILL in 
the southeast. 

In the southwest, in Fremont County, eight duck species, 
including a CINNAMON TEAL, and four gesse, including a ROSS’ 
were at Forney Lake on the 6th.For more information, call 
Roger Rose at (712)527-3380. At Council Bluffs, a SNOWY OWL 
was observed in the area north of Lake Manawa on the 4th, 
but no further sightings have been reported. 

In central Iowa on the 8th, a drake CINNAMON TEAL was 
discovered at McCord Pond, which is about two miles 
southwest of Bayard in northern Guthrie County. Scope the 
area from the south road. A total of seventeen duck species 
was seen at Bay’s Branch and Lakin Slough, also in Guthrie 
County.,For more information, call Maridel Jackson at 
(515)969-0140. Three RED SHOULDERED HAWKS were reported; on 
the 4th west of Boone, and on the 5th south of Union in 
Hardin County, and at Union Grove State Park in Tama County. 
Thirteen duck species were counted at Little Wall Lake in 
Hamilton County on the 7th. 

In the southeast, since February 13th, a male WHITE-WINGED 
CROSSBILL has been at the feeder of Margaret Bailey, who 
lives along hiway 61 north of Montrose in Lee County. You 
can call her at (319)463-5694. In Johnson County, the 
NORTHERN SAW-WHET OWL was still at Lake MacBride State Park 
on the 7th. Look in the conifer grove on the west side of 
the road which goes to the south shore of the north arm of 
the lake. 
In the northeast in Allamakee County an immature GOLDEN 
EAGLE was seen along county road A-26 southwest of New Albin 
on the 5th. And, according to Jim Hodges, near Bellevue in 
Jackson County, there is one pair of BALD EAGLES in the 
nesting process along the Mississippi River south of town, 
and three other pairs that are possibel nesters. 

In the east-central in Scott County, ten duck species, and a 
SHRIKE described as a NORTHERN, were at Princeton Marsh on 
the 8th. Jim Fuller (319)338-3561 
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